
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sandra Ganey [mailto:iamsandrag@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 10:32 AM 
To: Engbring Gretchen 
Cc: Sen Kruse; Sen Hass; Sen Knopp; Sen Gelser; Sen Roblan; Sen Baertschiger; Sen Beyer 
Subject: SB 895 - Please Vote No 
 
Dear Senate Education Committee, 
I urge you to please vote no on SB 895 regarding vaccines.  Reject it because: 
- it has nothing with to improving education. 
- it implements an unfunded mandate and gives schools and health authorities more things to do with 
little effect. 
- vaccination information is already public information and readily available to anybody that looks. 
- medical procedures are a private health matter to be discussed and determined between a person and 
her/his doctor. 
- it violates our constitutional rights by removing the religious exemption. 
 
There is no disease emergency.  Please focus on making sure Oregon's hungry and poor kids (25%!) get 
good nutrition because that is the single biggest thing you can do to promote health and improve school 
performance. 
 
This bill is a huge waste of everybody's time. 
Thank you! 
Sincerely - 
Sandra Ganey 
Portland, OR 
503-314-6989 
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